From:

Julie Orchard

To:

Livingston, Merilee 1/6/2009 8:43 AM

Date: Subject:

Fwd: Re:Inquiry from mark and karen rabwin UTAH PUBLIC

SERVICE COMMISSION

Thanks. JPO

>>> Constituent Services <<u>constituentservices@utah.gov</u>> 1/5/2009 3:08 PM/MP> AN — Relow is an inquiry which was received by the Governor's Office of Constituent Services on 01/05/2009. Please respond directly the constituent and reply to this email with a copy of your response by 1/19/2009.

mark and karen rabwin

RECEIVED

UT

SUBJECT:

Dear Gov Huntsman,

We strongly feel that you need to step in and undo the recent decision on the natural gas price increase voted by YOUR Utah Public Service Commission. In this time of economic crisis and our countries need to reduce our dependence on foreign oil, this increase is unconscionable. Did the Commission innapropriately give Questar an increase? Are these Commissioners serving the Public??? Maybe we should change their name to the DISSERVICE COMMISSION. My wife and I were thinking of converting our truck to NG or possibly purchase a NG vehickle. Their decision has now maade that decision mute.

Please do the right thing, step in and take control and get this decision reversed or at the very least modified.

Respectfully submitted, Mark and Karen Rabwin